
 

 

Date: 13.02.2023 

To          

The General Manager  

Department of Corporate Services, 

Bombay Stock Exchange Limited, 

1
st
 Floor, P.J. Towers, 

Dalal Street,  

Mumbai-400001 

 (Scrip Code: 508969) 

Ref: M/s Sulabh Engineers and Services Limited 

Sub:  Newspaper Advertisement- Results for the quarter & period ended December 31, 2022 

Pursuant to Regulations 30 and 47 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 

Regulations, 2015 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Please find enclosed herewith the newspaper advertisement for the Un-Audited Financial Results of the 

Company for the quarter and  period ended December 31, 2022, published on February 11, 2023 in 

Business Standard and Aapla Mahanagar.                         

 

These are also being made available on the Company's website at www.sulabh.org.in 

 

This is for your information and records 

 

Thanking You, 

For Sulabh Engineers and Services Limited 

 

(Rekha Kejriwal) 

Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
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